
 

CL/5121 
 
4th June 2019 
 
 
TO:  
MOTORSPORT UK REGISTERED RACE CLUBS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: 2020 RACE CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 
 
Notices of Intent to run a Race Championship in 2020 are due by 1st July 2019 and please find enclosed 
Application Forms along with the Conditions for the issue of a Car Championship as published in Section W 
– Championships of the 2019 Yearbook.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you again of General Regulation W1.3.1, specifically the 
extracted segment copied below: 
 
“   Any Notice of Intent received on or after 1st January will be refused.  Any major changes in a 
Championship must be notified to Motorsport UK with the Notice of Intent.  The Motor Racing 
Championship Control Panel will discuss and may recommend outline consent for those Championships 
submitted and may delegate to a Working Group any unresolved queries…” 
 
In compliance with Section W, you must return your Notices of Intent, marked for my attention along with a 
list of the numbers of starts at each Round held in 2018/2019 and therefore please ensure that you 
complete the reverse of your Notice of Intent Application Form.  
 
For your convenience the Notice of Intent Application and the summary sheet of starters have been 
uploaded to the Motorsport UK website (motorsportuk.org) and are available for electronic completion as a 
combined document, within Resource Centre/Championships.  Should you wish to use this method, please 
print the completed application and sign it before submission. 
 
If you require anything further please direct your enquiries to my colleague Andrea Duncan who will be 
pleased to assist you.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
CHERYL LYNCH 
Race, Speed & Kart Executive 
 
Enc.  


